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November 14, 2017

To: Judge Self and Commissioners

From: Jeff B. Durham, Special Projects Manager

Re: Approval of Final Alignment for the Collin County Outer Loop Between
U.S. Highway 75 and State Highway 289 (Preston Road)

An Open House and Public Meeting to present a revised alignment for the Collin County 
Outer Loop between U.S. Highway 75 and State Highway 289 (Preston Road) was held 
on Monday October 2, 2017.  Written and verbal comments were received from citizens 
in attendance.

Staff and the two consultants, CH2M and Brown & Gay reviewed and considered each 
comment or concern received.  Follow up correspondences were subsequently sent to 
each landowner and a face to face meeting was held with Mr. Belknap and his 
representative.

After careful review and consideration, no changes to the revised alignment presented 
at the Public Meeting are recommended.

As such, the Engineering Department requests Commissioners Court’s approval of the 
attached final alignment for the Collin County Outer Loop between U.S. Highway 75 and 
State Highway 289 (Preston Road).

We will give a brief presentation summarizing the comments received, including our
responses, and will be available to answer any questions you might have. 


